COPS Application Package (1103-0098)

Supplementary Document: Request for non-substantive change to COPS Application Package

The request for a non-substantive change to the COPS Application Package (CAP) on March 26, 2013 was
created to accommodate for Part A of Section 7 within the Standard Application to be moved to Section
5. This question being removed from Section 7 to Section 5 does not impact the burden hours in the
ICR, it is simply to help our application reviewers quantify results of potential grantees as they review
this particular section regarding the numbers in a population that a police or sheriff’s department may
serve.



